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Stower Vale Pre-school

Newsletter Summer Term – 2019 - 2
Committee Meeting
To be held at Pre-school on Tuesday 25th June at 7pm, everyone welcome.
Toddler Visit
The toddler group will be visiting us on Wednesday 12th June for outside play and Wednesday 17th July for a Teddy Bear’s picnic.
Forest Area Visits
Visits to the Forest Area this half term, all visits will be at 9.30am-

Thursday 6th June
Friday 14th June

Monday 17th June

Wednesday 3rd July

Thursday 11th July 

Please make a note of the dates if your child/ren come to Pre-school on these dates and ensure your child has a named water bottle, children to wear long trousers/leggings and long-sleeved tops please, as well as weather appropriate clothing such as outdoor coats/sunhats and name water bottle.  Reminders of the dates will be put on the notice board.
School Library visits
The children will be visiting the School library on Wednesday 5th and 19th June and 3rd July.  Your child will be able to choose a book and bring it home to share with you, please return the books before the next library visit, thank you.
Trip to Summerleaze Farm and Climb Aboard
We will be visiting Summerleaze Farm (map attached) and Climb Aboard at West Stour on Wednesday 26th June. Pre-school will be closed in the morning and will open for the afternoon session, so if your child attends all day on a Wednesday you can drop them off with us after Climb Aboard and collect them as normal at 3pm.  We are asking parents and children to meet us at Summerleaze Farm at 10am for a tour of the farm, this is a working farm so please ensure you wear appropriate footwear/clothing, please also note that you are responsible for your child/ren when on the farm.  We will then go on to Climb Aboard for lunch at 11.30am, Preschool will pay for admission and lunch for the children.  If you would like to join us please fill in the attendance slip and return to us as soon as possible (please also include any younger siblings that will be joining us). 
Leavers Photo
We will be having a photo taken of the children who are leaving us to move on to School in July.  This is a lovely keepsake of your child’s time with us.  Beki Young Photography will be coming to Pre-school on Wednesday 19th June at 9am to take the photographs.  If your child does not attend on this day please do bring them along so that they can be part of the photo.  Please return the slip below to give permission and return it to Pre-school, thank you.

Parent Week

We will be holding a Parent Week during the week beginning Monday 1st July, if you wish please make an appointment with your child’s Keyperson to discuss your child’s progress.  If your child is leaving us in July to move on to School please ensure that you make an appointment during this week with your child’s Keyperson so that the transition into School can be discussed.

September 2019 Sessions
There is a copy of Term Dates for September in your child’s pocket, if they are returning in September for your information, together with a September 2019 Session form.  Could you please complete the Session form and return to Pre-school as soon as possible, thank you.
Leavers Presentation/Sports Day/Picnic
To finish off the year we will be holding the Leavers Presentation, Sports Day and end of year picnic on Friday 19th July at 10.30am.  All children, friends and family are invited to come along and we will begin with some sports activities, running, dressing up, egg and spoon race on the School field.  This will be followed by a presentation to the children leaving us and the morning will be rounded off with a picnic for the children (no lunchboxes needed on this day).  Pre-school will be open as usual in the afternoon session, if you are able to attend please return the attached slip to Pre-school.

Gillingham and Shaftesbury Show
We will be running the Baby and Toddler Changing Tent at the Gillingham and Shaftesbury Show on Wednesday 14th August and need volunteers to help run it.  There is free entry for volunteers, so if you are able to help for an hour during the day please put your name and telephone number next to an allotted time on the list, which will be put by the diary shortly.  We would not be able to run this without your help, thank you for your support.
Stower Vale Holiday Club

Just a reminder of our Holiday Club running for 4 weeks from Monday 5th August for 3 to 11 years olds, please remember to book your places as soon as possible.
Dates for the Diary
Toddler Visits – Wednesday 12th June and 17th July

Committee Meeting – Tuesday 25th June
Forest Area Visits – 6th, 14th, 17th June and 3rd, 11th July

Library Visits – 5th, 19th June and 3rd July

Leavers Photo – 19th June
Summerleaze Farm and Climb Aboard – 26th June

Parent Week – 1st July

Leavers Presentation/Sports Day – 19th July 

Gillingham and Shaftesbury Show – 14th August
Please note all term dates and activity days are also posted on the Pre-school website
Leavers Photo

I give permission for my child…………………………………………………… to be photographed for the Leavers Photo by Beki Young Photography on Wednesday 19th June 2019.
Parent/carer signature………………………………………………………….

Date…………………………………………………………….

Leavers Presentation/Sports Day/Picnic
Name of child/ren ……………………………………………………………. will be attending on Friday 19th July
Parent/carer signature……………………………………………………………..

Date……………………………………………………………….

Summerleaze Farm/Climb Aboard Trip
I confirm that we will be attending the trip on Wednesday 26th June at 10am
Name of child/ren…………………………………………………………………


Ages

Under 1yr old






Under 2yr old









2 – 4yr old




My child/ren attend Wednesday sessions and will be returning to Pre-school after the trip 

Parent/carer signature ………………………………………………………………

Date………………………………………………………………….
